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To all instructors using Turnitin 
 
UWL instructors have reported that the similarity report function in Turnitin is not working 
within Canvas. When instructors submit assignments to Turnitin, they receive an error message 
to resubmit the assignments. Instructors resubmit the assignments but nothing happens. 
 
Turnitin has acknowledged the problem and that they are working to fix it. 
 
We will send a mass email to update you about the problem when we receive additional 
information from Turnitin.  
 


